
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

PARKS, RECREATION AND EDUCATION COMMISSION MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Parks, Recreation and Education 

Commission meeting of June 8, 2020 has been cancelled.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Trish 

Shaheen, Executive Assistant to Jeff Rubin, Director of Community 

Services, at (818) 224-1600. 
 

      

    _____________________ 

Jeff Rubin 

                                      Director Community Services 

      

 

 


